Aisha Jeffrey is a native of Atlanta Georgia, product of Fulton county schools by way of C.H.
Gullatt Elementary, Camp Creek Middle school, and Westlake High School. Aisha Jeffrey
received a bachelors of Science in Math from Clark Atlanta University. Ms. Jeffrey has been in
the world of Education for 14 years serving as a high school Math and Engineering teacher for
several schools throughout Georgia and South Carolina. Before stepping away from the
education field in June 2022, Aisha noticed her work would be more impactful if she could make
the connections between the parents, students, and teachers. The role of the PTSA Vice
President is the perfect position where she can explore these connections and build them.



